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Dear Parade Participants,

The 72nd Annual Chehalis Santa Parade is coming to town this Saturday, December 3rd, in
downtown Chehalis! We encourage you to help us carry out this year's theme “The Night Before
Christmas”. The Grand Marshall will be Riverside Fire Authority Chief Michael Kytta.

Parade line-up will take place along NW Pacific Ave, from NW Park St. to NW North St. - and-
on NW North St. from N Market Blvd. to Chehalis Ave. Line up will begin at 8:30 a.m. and
the parade will begin at 11:00 a.m. sharp.

Please check in at 8:30 a.m. at the registration area located at the corner of NW Pacific Ave &
NW Prindle St. Judging will take place in the line-up prior to the parade. Entries must be ready
for judging by 9:30 a.m. or will not be judged. Trophies will be awarded for 1st place, and
ribbons presented for other categories during the parade as you pass the announcer’s stage (at
N Market Blvd. and NE Boistfort St.). We look forward to a joy-filled holiday parade with bells,
music, floats, horses,children’s entries and much more.

A couple of reminders:

e No candy or items are permitted to be thrown from vehicles or floats during the parade! If
candy is to be distributed it must be handed out due to liability issues & if caught

throwing items, it may eliminate your ability to be in next year's parade.

e Horse groups must provide “Scoopers” behind their entry.

e There is to be only ONE Santa... as in years past...and the Chamber has commissioned
Chehalis’ Official Santa.

Thank you for your compliance with these guidelines. Let's make this a Parade to remember!!
For additional information please call the Chamber at 360-748-8885.

Merry Christmas,
The Centralia - Chehalis Chamber of Commerce Staff



